
 
 
 

 
 

 Do you have questions about Math? 
 

You are cordially invited to a second grade math 
workshop. You will receive ideas as well as resources 

to help your child in math. 

Who? Second grade teachers 

When? Thursday, October 18, 2018 

Where? Language Academy of Sacramento    

In Room K  

Time? 5:00pm - 6:00pm 

          Don’t miss it! 


